
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO.1 

OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

 

 

ELECTRIC SYSTEM, COMMUNITY NETWORK SYSTEM, AND WATER SYSTEM 

ADJUSTMENT OF ADMINISTRATIVE CHARGES 

 

 

 

 A public hearing will be held at 9:00 a.m., August 6, 2024, so that the Board of 

Commissioners may consider changes to the Electric System, Community Network 

System, and Water System administrative charges. 

 

 

 The hearing will be held at the PUD Administration Building in the Newport 

Conference Room, 130 N. Washington, Newport, Washington. 

 

 

 The public is invited to attend and be heard. 

 

 

     Karen Willner 

     Clerk of the Board 

 

 

 

 

Published in the Newport Miner July 24 and 31, 2024 

 

Published in the Selkirk Sun July 25, 2024 

 

 


